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“The Earth is what we all have in common.” 

 

The Student Council strived to spread awareness amongst the students about Earth Day and its importance 

through a special assembly . Earth Day, which is celebrated annually on April 22, is a reminder to protect 

the environment, restore damaged ecosystems, and to live a more sustainable life. It is immensely important 
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to celebrate Earth day each year because it recognizes the harm humans are capable of causing while 

showing the massive amounts of support across the globe for protecting the Earth and the environment. 

This is especially important in relation to the climate crisis, in order to enact real change, we must realize 

that now is the time to act. 

 

To start the assembly with a positive note, Mahak Sharma (Dept. Secretary NCC Club) presented a thought 

to share the theme of the assembly with the students. Next, Bhakti Kalyani (Dept. Secretary IGCSE) gave a 

short speech on Earth Day and also talked about the urgency to take swift actions towards preserving our 

deteriorating environment. Finally, Priyal Sharma (Dept. Head Girl) culminated the assembly with a pledge 

to fulfill our duties as world citizens.  

 

 Students also made posters and presented them in assembly. Along with this, the entire arrangement was 

done by the ECO Club for this special assembly. Ultimately, the objective of the assembly was fulfilled in the 

best way possible making sure that everyone realized the need of a green and sustainable approach 

towards the planet Earth.  

 

 


